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To:  Applicants Responding to RFA #3150005086, Certified 

Public Accountant  
 
From:   Jeanette Crawford 
  Procurement Officer, Mississippi Division of Medicaid 
 
Date:  July 13, 2023 

Re: Question/Answer Memorandum  
 
 
The Division of Medicaid (DOM) did not receive any questions related to the Certified Public 
Accountant Request for Application.  No amendments were issued.   
 
The due date remains July 21, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. 
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